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        STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

 New Hampshire Medicaid Program 

   

 

To:  NH Medicaid Enrolled OTP Providers  

From: NH Medicaid Provider Relations 

Date: December 22, 2022   

Subject:  OTP Training to Providers  

In November 2022, the State of New Hampshire, in partnership with the three New Hampshire Managed Care 

Organizations, provided a training to the NH Medicaid Enrolled Opioid Treatment Providers in response to 

Federal and State Audits of this provider group. The recording of this live training is available here.  

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice, New Hampshire Provider Relations is available 

between the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday at (603) 223-4774 or (866) 291-1674 Toll-

Free or via email at nhproviderrelations@conduent.com. 

 

Thank you,  

 

NH Medicaid  

Provider Relations 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=C9nTcsSOCjA&feature=youtu.be
mailto:nhproviderrelations@conduent.com

